
The date: 1/23/2024 
The week number: 4 
The walk number: 1748 
The weather: 63 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chris Moreno, Ellen Yu, 

Chip O’Connor, Robin Savoian, Barbara Yorke 
  
The birds (19) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

3 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.62 

1 American Crow 1 

4 Mourning Dove 0.75 

1 House Finch 0.88 

5 Lesser  Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.88 

3 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 1 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.62 

1 Black Phoebe 1 

22 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.75 

7 Common Raven 1 

2 California Towhee 0.88 

1 Spotted Towhee 0.12 

20 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

9 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.75 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:10 
 
What a change from last week! We tied a record last week with 28 and this time we only got 19. 
That was right on the median but well below the predicted 25.7. The weather was great, so it 
wasn’t all bad. On average, for the first 4 walks of the year, the observations and predictions are 
close, within a bird. If things are synchronized next week we should get 24.1. We shall see what 
we shall see. 
 
Alan,  
1/26/2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


